
   This email originates from outside of Brighton & Hove City Council. Please think
carefully before opening attachments or clicking on links.  

From: Brighton.Licensing@sussex.police.uk
To: Sarah Cornell; EHL Safety
Subject: Donatello’s, 1-3 Brighton Place, Brighton.
Date: 06 January 2023 13:56:25
Importance: High

 
Dear Sarah,
 
As you will be aware Sussex Police submitted a supporting representation in regards to
Immigration’s request to have the premises licence for Donatello’s revoked following an

inspection of the premises which they conducted on 09th November 2022.
 
Since then we are aware that both Immigration and Donatello’s legal team have been in
discussions and we have read through the witness statement from Donatello’s that was sent to

us on 30th December 2022. From reading through all the most recent paperwork that has been
made available to us we are now satisfied that the concerns we raised within our supporting
representation have been addressed.
 
On reading the witness statement we believe the directors have acknowledged and taken on
board the seriousness of their action in regards to the failure to conduct the appropriate
employment checks and that going forward safeguards have been put in place to ensure there is
no repeat of this.  It is important to note that the circumstances which instigated the review
process have been recorded within our systems and could form part of any future decision to
review the licence.
 
As we mentioned within our original representation we have never had any concerns over
breaches of the premises licence conditions or had incidents reported to us requiring police
attendance. Because our concerns raised have been addressed within the witness statement we
no longer believe we will have anything of weight to add to the proceedings and officially
withdraw our representation. Due to this we will no longer be in attendance at the hearing

scheduled for 11th January 2023 at Hove Town Hall.
 
Should you need any further clarification please do not hesitate to contact us.
 
Kind Regards
 
Mark.
 
 

   
Mark Thorogood
Police Licensing Officer
 
Brighton & Hove Licensing Unit : John Street, Brighton
Telephone: 01273 404 535 Ext: 550826 Mobile: 07779
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772495 Twitter: @SusPolLicensing
 
 

You can report crime and incidents online at

https://www.sussex.police.uk/report-online

We want to know your views - see what’s new and give us your feedback and suggestions
at www.sussex.police.uk 
If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender as soon as possible -
you may not copy it, or make use of any information contained in it for any purpose, or
disclose its contents to any other person. Messages sent and received by Sussex Police are
not private and may be the subject of monitoring.
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